
 

THE WHITLEY OPEN EVENING 

A HUGE THANK YOU to everyone who came to make this such a big success. The Governors 

and I are delighted with the outcome-the staff and children made such a great effort.                                                                                           

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Our Superheroes this week are CHILLINGHAM with 99% - CONGRATULATIONS! 

Belsay 93% Warkworth 96%  Lindisfarne  94% Bamburgh  97%                                                          

Blue 86% Yellow 95% Ford 93%   Dunstanburgh 91%   Alnwick 91% 

OUR SCHOOL TARGET REMAINS 97% FOR 2019/20 

. 

 LUNCHTIME SUPERVISOR VACANCY 

We have a vacancy for a lunchtime supervisor. Application packs are available from the office. 

 

HAND SANITISER 

Please can we ask parents NOT to send hand sanitiser into school with the children. They often 

contain alcohol and some children may be allergic to them, if shared. 

 We will ensure there is always soap in the toilets and at the key stage area sinks.  

 

PARENT GOVERNORS 

Ballot forms must be returned by tomorrow, Friday 11th October please. 

 

HARVEST FESTIVAL – FRIDAY 25th October 9.30am 

The whole school (except nursery) will be walking up to St Cuthbert’s Church for our Harvest 

Festival. The children will be leaving school to walk to the church at approximately 9.15am. Please 

feel free to walk with us or join us in church.  

We are collecting food for the SALVATION ARMY which does amazing work providing  

food parcels for those in need in our area. 

They require NON-PERISHABLE GOODS eg. Tinned fruit and vegetables, rice, pasta, tea, 

coffee, biscuits etc. Please bring your donations to school from Monday 21st October. 

 

FRIDAY CELEBRATIONS 

Parents and friends are welcome to join us for: 

 Friday 11th October - WOW Celebration 

Friday 18th October – NO WOW Celebration 

Friday 25th October – HARVEST FESTIVAL at St CUTHBERT’S CHURCH 9.30am 

 

Sally Hobson 
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